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Trucrux Conflict Minerals Update 
 
Dear Trucrux Customer, 
 
We have received inquiries from our customers regarding the issue of conflict minerals, as addressed in Section 
1502 of the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act passed by the US Congress in July 
2010. 
 
Trucrux may indirectly use Tantalum, Tin, Tungsten, and Gold (3T&G) to manufacture its products. However, 
Trucrux does not directly purchase 3T&G from smelters or mines, and therefore, we rely on the source 
information provided by our suppliers. Currently, the information provided is incomplete as the supply chain is 
still working through the process with their suppliers and sub-suppliers. 
 
Trucrux is committed to assessing the conflict status of our supply chain and will take necessary steps to 
eliminate the use of supplier materials that include 3T&G from conflict sources as soon as commercially 
practicable. We will continue to monitor our supply chain and ensure compliance with the Dodd-Frank Act. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Trucrux team at sales@trucrux.com. We appreciate your patience 
and look forward to our continued partnership. 
                   
 
Trucrux  REACH Statement  
 
This statement represents Trucrux's position on the European Community Regulation on chemicals (EC 
1907/2006), specifically the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization, and Restriction of Chemical substances 
(REACH). Trucrux produces "Articles" as defined in the REACH regulation and not chemicals that require 
registration. Our products are not intended to release any substances that are subject to REACH, and therefore, 
registration does not apply to our products. 
 
Trucrux regularly monitors the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) Candidate List of the Substances of Very 
High Concern (SVHC), most recently updated on June 10th, 2022, with our approved suppliers. To the best of 
our knowledge, our products do not currently contain any of these SVHCs in a concentration above 0.1% of the 
weight of the product, as well as any substance above the limit listed under Annexes XIV and XVII of the EU 
REACH regulation. We do not perform any specific chemical analysis of our products, so we apologize in 
advance for not providing detailed information on this matter. 
 
As an environmentally responsible company, Trucrux fully supports REACH and other legislation that aims to 
improve the protection of the environment and human health and safety. We will continue to monitor the 
REACH legislation to ensure continuous compliance of our products. For additional information, please contact 
sales@trucrux.com. 
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